
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 24 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Transports and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 June 2023 

   

Question  Further to the answer to my question 10.30 at full council on 

9 February 2023, please will the convenor provide an 

update on progress towards the introduction of a school 

street at Stanwell Street to serve Bun-sgoil Taobh na 

Pairce?  

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


